
Clubhouse Grill Users.... 
 
I am pleased to inform you that our grills have been thoroughly 
refurbished and cleaned by Pat. They now contain new interior 
components and are operating at optimal performance. We extend 
our gratitude to Pat for his dedicated efforts in maintaining the 
cleanliness and functionality of these grills. 
 
Pat has also requested that I remind everyone about best practices 
for grilling small vegetables such as mushrooms, peppers, onions, 
and zucchini. These items tend to fall through the grill grates, 
resulting in small flare-ups that can wear down the grill components 
more quickly, necessitating more frequent replacements. To 
mitigate this risk, we recommend using a grill basket or a cast iron or 
all-clad frying pan when grilling these smaller items, ensuring they 
stay securely in place. 
 
Your cooperation and attention to this matter would be greatly 
appreciated. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Lorrie 


